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The Big Clean ~ through the holidays 

Tuesday 19th April ~ School re-opens for the Summer Term.  Normal school hours to resume – 08:55-15:30 

Tuesday 19th April ~ Bags to School to be returned to The Wing 

Tuesday 19th April ~ Details of clubs will be shared 

Wednesday 20th April ~ Ribby Hall Animal Discovery centre to launch the new topic, ‘What’s in our garden?’ for KS1. 

Friday 22nd April ~ Earth Day 
 
Monday 25th April ~ Parrots, Herons and Robins open afternoon 14:15-hometime 
 
Monday 25th April ~ PTFA meeting in the school hall at 17:00.   
 
Week beginning the 25th April ~ Clubs will resume. 
 
Tuesday 26th April ~ Athlete Visit.  Further details below. 
 
Wednesday 27th and Thursday 28th April ~ Dogs Trust in school to deliver dog awareness training to all classes in school. 
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4th May ~ Falcons, Hawks and Eagles open afternoon 14:15 – Hometime 
  
5th May ~ Kestrels, Doves and Owls open afternoon 14:15-hometime  
 
Week Beginning the 9th May Year Six SATs 
 
Friday 13th May Year Six’s may start to wear Leavers’ Hoodies 
 
Week Beginning 16th May ~ Year Two assessments. 
 
Monday 23rd May ~ Sports’ Day.  Whole school from 13:30 (weather dependant)  
 
Week beginning the 23rd May ~ Healthy Living Week 
 
Friday the 27th May ~ Break up at 15:30 for half term holiday. 
 
Week Beginning the 6th June ~ Year One Phonics tests 
 
Week Beginning the 13th June ~ Year Four Multiplication Check 
 
Week beginning 20th June Year Five Outdoor Adventure Days.  More information to come asap 
 
Friday 1st July ~ additional bank holiday for the Queen’s Jubiliee 
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Week beginning 11th July ~ Year Six residential trip to Waterpark!!!!! 
 
Week Beginning the 11th July ~ Transition to new classes. 
Week Beginning the 18th July ~ Year Six leavers’ events. 
 
 
We’re very excited to be welcoming top athlete Stuart Robinson to the school on Tuesday, 26 April 2022. 
 
Stuart Robinson will be leading a sponsored fitness circuit with all pupils and will follow-up with a talk and question and answer session. The aim of the 
event is to inspire the pupils to be more physically active, but just as importantly to encourage them to discover and then pursue their passion in life. 
 
The event will both connect the pupils to an extraordinary athlete role model, and to raise money to improve physical activity for the school, while 
also supporting both athletes and para-athletes. 
 
Your child will come home with a sponsorship form for your child to use in order to help raise money for the event. You will also be able to raise money 

online by setting up a fundraiser page at: www.sportsforschools.org.  Please ensure that sponsorship forms and moneys are returned to the school 
office one week after the event has taken place. 
 
The balance of the funds raised from the sponsorship will be split with 60% going to us at school (Eukraine) and the remaining 40% going to Sports for 
Schools. Amongst other things, we use this money to fund the athlete, to help support their training and continue delivering on our mission.  
 
This is a whole school event so please also make sure that your child/children come to school on the event day in their PE Kits! 
 
Thank you in anticipation of creating a terrific and memorable event. 
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Well done to Isabella I and Eve A for passing their first piano examinations with distinction!  Looking forward to hearing you play girls! 
We also have four successful winners for the Science Poster competition on this year’s theme of Growth: 

  
 

 

 

 

Well done Arthur S 

Well Done Niamh G 
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Well done Leni-Rae 

Well done Sophia E 
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This week: 

The Year 3 and 4 children performed wonderfully in their production this week.  There were some fabulous performances 

which certainly showcased their skills.  It was quite emotional to see how much the children have progressed since the last 

time they were on stage (pre-COVID).    Thank you for supporting us with the costumes along with managing to come and 

watch. 

The team in the Ducklings really enjoyed welcoming families to their open afternoon.  The children thoroughly 

appreciated being able to share their learning with family members.  We have detailed the dates for other year groups in 

the list of dates for the summer term. 

We enjoyed looking at all the Easter Bonnet and Easter tie designs.  Judging was very hard as it was clear that a lot of 

effort had gone into making them and hopefully they were lots of fun too.   We would like to extend a huge thank you to 

Ruby C’s Grandma for making the knitted prizes.  The children all enjoyed the Easter Egg hunts around school which the 

teachers had organised.  We hope that you all have a super Easter and look forward to starting our summer term on the 

19th April at the original school times 08:55-15:30. 
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